
28May2023 

 

Dear Trish Serratore, 

 

As co-chairperson of the Brockton Recreation Committee, I want to extend our support regarding the 

replacement score clock as discussed at our Recreation Committee meeting on Tuesday May 16th, 2023. 

After some discussion of the options presented our recommendation is in support of Option 2- Score 

Clock with LED panels. 

Please reach out with any further questions, 

With thanks, 

 

Hayley Murray 

Co-chairperson, Brockton Recreation Committee  


